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For the attention of: Members 

Priority: medium  

Topic:  Regulatory changes 

 
 

Dear Clients, 

we hereby inform you that effective 20th April 2020  the following amendments to CC&G’s Rules, 
related Instructions will enter into force. 

Following the elimination of the option for the intermediary to request the settlement of futures 
contracts on electricity through the physical delivery of electricity (Stock Exchange Notice no. 23772 
of November 18th, 2019) the provisions referred to that option are deleted from the CC&G’s 
Regulations and the related Instructions. 

Finally the list of he Management Companies with whom CC&G has appropriate agreements is 
updated with reference to the Bond Section.  

 

The new text of the Regulations and Instructions is published on the CC&G website at the following 
link. 

For further information, please contact: 

Post Trade Sales 

Tel: +39.02.7242.6501 

e-mail: pt.sales@lseg.com 

 

Operations 
Tel. +39.06.32395.321 / 303 
e-mail: clearing.settlement@ccg.it 

Membership 

Tel: +39.02.7242.6501 

e-mail: client.services@lseg.com 
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